Commission Minutes February 28, 2022
The Board of Washington County Commission met in regular session on Monday, February 28th, in the commission room at the Washington County Courthouse. Members present were Scott Zabokrtsky, 1st District Commissioner, David Willbrant, 2nd District Commissioner, and Raleigh Ordoyne, 3rd District Commissioner. Diana Svanda, County Clerk recorded minutes.  

Scott called the meeting to order at 8:15 AM followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.

Consent Agenda:
Newsletter from Historical Society
David Willbrant made the motion to approve the consent agenda, Raleigh Ordoyne seconded the motion, all in favor, motion carried.

Scott Zabokrtsky reported on the ARPA meeting.

Raleigh Ordoyne attend the NCRP meeting, the discussion was increased values.

JBN asked for in-kind support for the expanding broadband communication project of $100,000.00, commissioners declined.

Diana Svanda, County Clerk submitted changes that was made to the personal policy for the commissioner’s review, the commissioners asked that it be sent to every department head for there review and suggested changes, changes should be in the County Clerk office by April 1, 2022.

Beverly Finlayson, Deputy County Appraiser submitted the 2022 GIS Map Maintenance with Kimble Mapping, Inc., after reviewing the contract David Willbrant made the motion to approve the contract, Raleigh Ordoyne seconded the motion, all in favor, motion carried. Bev reported on the number of Neighborhood Revitalization numbers currently for 2022 there are 23 in the program, with a total of 73 that has applied.

Claire Beikman, Megan Beier and Amy Bott from Linn High School stopped and asked for a donation for the After Prom Party.

Justin Novak, Road & Bridge supervisor submitted a bridge improvement plan for Bridge number 207, also there was discussion about replacing signs. Justin spoke with Welborn sales about guard rail post, David asked Justin to look for used ones. Payroll change notice was submitted. Justin reported that the Township meeting is scheduled for March 24, Murphy Tractor will provide the meal.

James Yungeberg Environmental Science Director and Justin Hill, Solid Waste employee discussed the problems they are having with the backhoe, James submitted quotes for used and new, after discussion, Commissioners decided it would be better to purchase the New John Deere backhoe for $112,500.00. James also talked about receiving a quote from Hanover Electric for installing lights, commissioners asked if anyone else was notified, James said he put it in the paper and Hanover Electric was the only one to respond.




David Willbrant made the motion to adjourn; Raleigh seconded the motion, all in favor meeting adjourned at 10:30AM.




           The next regular meeting will be Monday March 7, 2022.
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						         Scott Zabokrtsky, Chairman 1st District
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Diana L Svanda, County Clerk                                    Raleigh Ordoyne,  3rd District








                                                                                                 






							
